
Redevelopment Authority of Prince George’s County

Community Impact Grant Program

Notification of Funding Availability (NOFA) FY 2020

The Redevelopment Authority of Prince George’s County (RDA) is

Soliciting Applications from community based 501 (c) (3) organizations for the 

Community Impact Grant Program (CIG) FY 2020 Funding Round.  The CIG Program 

funds grants to implement small innovative capital projects that revitalize and enhance 

communities and quality of life in Prince George’s County.

The RDA has Four Hundred Ninety-seven thousand dollars ($497,000) available for the 

FY 2020 Funding Round. Two hundred and fifty thousand dollars ($250,000) of this is 

earmarked for eligible projects in the Northern Gateway target area of Prince George’s 

County.

The CIG NOFA will be available on November 7, 2019 on the following website:

Email questions to Andrea D. Anderson Project Manager at: adanderson@co.pg.md.us

Website:  https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/3259/CIG-NOFA-and-Guidelines

Applications must be received by the RDA no later than December 20, 2019 at 12:00 

PM.
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